
 

 

AFTER HOURS ARRIVAL & DEPARTURE OF STOCK 

Canterbury Central Saleyards (CCSL) are open for arrival of stock from 8.30am until 8.00pm before the 

day of sale. In most cases there will be personnel on site from 1.00pm until 7.00pm.  

A completed ASD form must be left in the appropriate housing on the pen or mailbox. Please write 

the late/early arrival pen number on the top of this form, to reduce confusion.  

Please have respect to the residential residents whilst unloading stock with noise level. 

NO stock must arrive after 8.00pm. If this is unavoidable the Yard Manager needs to be advised and 

alternative arrangements made.  

All stock must depart on the day of the sale and Canterbury Central Saleyards will be open until 8.00pm 

for this to happen. Yards will reopen at 7.00am for removal of remaining stock, or by arrangement 

with the Yard Manager. 

All stock deliveries should be notified in advance to your selling agent. 

 

Yard Manager – Philip Shaw 027 2489 632 

Yard Administrator – Nicolle Hughes 021 1066 770 


